
From:
To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: Fwd: Planning Application Number WSCC/030/21
Date: 29 August 2021 20:29:59

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

Date: 29 August 2021 at 21:17:05 CEST
To: planning.applications@wesrsussex.gov.uk
Subject: Planning Application Number WSCC/030/21

I object to the above proposal for the following reason.

Should the proposal be successful the result will be significant damage and
further deterioration of the local and adjacent road systems. Roads which in
the main are not designed nor maintained for such a planned increase in heavy
traffic.

Yours sincerely 
John  King
7 Loxwood Farm Place 
Loxwood 
Billingshurst
RH14 0RF

Sent from my iPhone




